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St Katherines School & Nursery, St Katherines Lane, Snodland, Kent ME6 5EJ 
 

St Katherine’s School & Nursery 

            

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 13th September, we will be taking part in an annual national 

celebration of the renowned British author of children’s books, Roald Dahl. To celebrate 

this, teachers will be reading a short extract from one of their favourite Roald Dahl 

books to their class.  

I would also like to make you aware of another exciting reading opportunity, which has 

been organised by Blue Peter. Children between the ages of 5 and 15 have the 

opportunity to earn a ‘Book badge’ by sharing their love of reading.  

 

This badge has been designed by one of the UK’s best known illustrators, Sir Quentin Blake. 

Full details can be found on the CBBC site, which you can access by clicking here, or by 

scanning the QR code with a smart phone.  

 

We look forward to celebrating Roald Dahl Day on Wednesday, as a school community 

and I look forward to seeing some Blue Peter Book badges in the not-too-distant future.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Wright 

Leader of Learning for Reading  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge?fbclid=IwAR2dsD9ThQpfzuIC4_pK9L21ZkUx8hwokroAlegk9OK5DrriFjyMVnGzRNI

